
26 November 2021 

(Name redacted)
Town Clerk 
Westbury Town Council 
The Laverton, 
Bratton Road, 
Westbury 
Wiltshire, 
BA13 3EN 

Dear (Name redacted), 

Ref: Westbury Incinerator 

At the Full Council meeting of Chippenham Town Council on 24th November 2021, Councillors 
decided to make a contribution of £1000 towards the Westbury Town Council legal fund for 
action against the proposed waste incinerator – subject to the Secretary of State agreeing to call 
in the application. In addition, Councillors requested that Westbury Town Council provide: 

i) Further supporting information on the current position relating to the proposed legal
action.

ii) Appropriate and timely feedback relating to the future progress of any further action.

The Council agreed that this action does not preclude us from or bind us to any further 
contribution. I would be grateful if you could inform Chippenham Town Council if and when the 
scheme is called in and we will forward you the agreed sum. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mark Smith MBA LLB (Hons) CMgr FCMI FSLCC 
Chief Executive 


